Amy Ow

From: Camille Leung

Sent: Wednesday, May 20, 2020 9:55 AM

To: Jessica Henderson-McBean
Cc: Kristen Outten; Amy Ow

Subject: Re: Highland Estates lots 9 and 10 bio monitoring memos

Hi Jessie,

The tree protection fencing should be no closer to the trunk than the approved grading limit (if grading limit is within tree canopy).

Thank you

From: Jessica Henderson-McBean < JHenderson-McBean@swca.com >

Sent: Tuesday, May 19, 2020 4:46 PM **To:** Camille Leung <cleung@smcgov.org>

Cc: Kristen Outten <koutten@swca.com>; Amy Ow <aow@smcgov.org> **Subject:** RE: Highland Estates lots 9 and 10 bio monitoring memos

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of San Mateo County. Unless you recognize the sender's email address and know the content is safe, do not click links, open attachments or reply.

Hi Camille,

Thank you so much for sending the biological reports over. I have reviewed them, and have no comments.

In addition, I spoke with Bob today about the action items from last week. He said he would try to get them all done by the time I arrive onsite tomorrow. He is concerned about the amount of room between the trees on Lot 9 and the retaining wall on the West side of the property. He told me that the retaining wall appears to be located beneath the drip line of the trees, which is why he removed the orange snow fencing. I told him that he needed to put the tree protection fencing back up to protect the trees during all activities, but I will report back to you tomorrow after my inspection.

Thanks,

Jessie Henderson-McBean Biologist

SWCA Environmental Consultants 60 Stone Pine Road, Suite 100 Half Moon Bay, CA 94019 P 650.440.4160 x 6410| C 805.712.8794



The contents of this email and any associated emails, information, and attachments are CONFIDENTIAL. Use or disclosure without sender's authorization is prohibited. If you are not an authorized recipient, please notify the sender and then immediately delete the email and any attachments.

From: Camille Leung <cleung@smcgov.org> Sent: Tuesday, May 19, 2020 3:04 PM

To: Jessica Henderson-McBean <JHenderson-McBean@swca.com>
Cc: Kristen Outten <koutten@swca.com>; Amy Ow <aow@smcgov.org>
Subject: Fw: Highland Estates lots 9 and 10 bio monitoring memos

Hi Jessie,

Please see attached bio reports for Lots 9 and 10. Please let me know what you think (**) Thanks!

From: Taylor Peterson < tpeterson@migcom.com >

Sent: Tuesday, May 19, 2020 2:00 PM

To: Robert Pellegrine <robertpellegrine@yahoo.com>; Camille Leung <cleung@smcgov.org>

Cc: Noel Chamberlain < noel@nexgenbuilders.com >

Subject: Highland Estates lots 9 and 10 bio monitoring memos

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of San Mateo County. Unless you recognize the sender's email address and know the content is safe, do not click links, open attachments or reply.

Hi Bob and Camille,

Here are the memos for the biology monitoring we did in March and May for Lots 9 and 10 on Cobblehill. Each one builds on the monitoring history, so they are somewhat long. Please let me know if there are any questions or if you need a shorter summary.

Thanks,

Tay

Taylor Peterson

Director of Biological Analysis



PLANNING | DESIGN | COMMUNICATIONS | MANAGEMENT | SCIENCE | TECHNOLOGY

2055 Junction Avenue, Suite 205 San Jose, California 95131 | USA *o* 650-327-0429 ext 566 *c* 650-400-5767

tpeterson@migcom.com

www.migcom.com







